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Skyview Middle School 
6350 Windom Peak Blvd., Colorado Springs, CO 80923 

Telephone: 495-5566 District Web Site: www.d49.org  

Attendance Line: 495-5560 FAX:  495-5569  

 

 

 

 

 

 11/1  Harvest of Love Food Drive Begins 

   7/8th Boys Basketball @ Watson (3:30 PM) 

 

 11/5  6th Boys Basketball @ Fountain (4:15 PM) 

   7/8th Boys Basketball vs. Fountain @ Skyview (3:30 PM) 

 

 11/7  7/8th Boys Basketball @ Janitell (3:30 PM) 

 

 11/8  7/8th Boys Basktball vs. Sproul @ Skyview (3:30 PM) 

 

 11/9  Spotlight Skate Night  (6ð10:00 PM) 

 

 11/10  Saturday Schoolðinvitation only (9:00ðNoon) 

 

 11/13  6th Boys Basketball vs. Falcon @ Skyview (3:30 PM) 

   7/8th Boys Basketball @ Falcon (3:30 PM) 

   PTSA Meeting (4:30 PM) 

 

 11/15  6th Boys Basketball @ Panorama (4:15 PM) 

   7/8th Boys Basketball vs. Panorama @ Skyview (3:30 PM) 

   SAC Meeting  (5:30 PM) 

 

 11/16  Harvest of Love Food Drive Ends 

 

 11/19-23 Thanksgiving BreakðNO SCHOOL 

 

 11/28  6th Boys Basketball @ CMJH (3:30 PM) 

 

 11/29  6th Boys Basketball vs. Carson @ Skyview (3:30 PM) 

   7/8th Boys Basketball @ Carson (3:45 PM) 

   

    



 

 

 

(School Accountability Committee) 

Thursday, November 15th 

5:30 - 6:30 PM in the library 

(Parent-Teacher-Student Assoc.) 

Tuesday, November 13th 

4:30 - 5:30 PM in the library 

 

Harvest of Love Food Drive 
November 1ð16 

Thanksgiving Break 

November 19ð23 
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Students  should be receiving these forms  soon and should return them  

as soon as possible.  
 

Impact Aid FAQs  

Most people do not realize that the Impact Aid is the second oldest federal education program in our   
country. It was originally passed in 1950 under President Trumanôs administration. The program was    
created to assist school districts states where there is federally owned property in making up the lost local 
tax base not received due to federal property situated nearby or within school district boundaries.  
 
Do all parents fill out these forms? 
 
Yes! We need all parents to let us know whether they either live or work on federal property. Often,     
parents may not be in the military but may work on federal property, such as at the federal prison in   
Florence, Colorado, at a federally supported housing project, at a national park or national forest, at a VA 
hospital or on Indian Trust or Treaty lands.  
 
Why do we fill out the forms that identify my family as a federally connected or military family for the 
school district?  
 
States that have a lot of federal property are unable to generate tax revenue off federal property to help 
fund education. People who live on federal property do not pay local property taxes. Federal property   
occupies a lot of acreage in Colorado. Federal government entities occupy that property and do not pay 
local taxes, therefore there is also a reduction in the tax base because there is a reduction in businesses 
that pay taxes. School districts also lose potential revenue from specific ownership taxes if a military family 
licenses its car in their home state rather than Colorado. Impact Aid is a way to recover some of the lost 
local tax revenue. 
 
What is the difference between military impact aid and ófederally connectedô? 
 
The term ñmilitary impact aidò stems from the original program established in 1950 under President     
Trumanôs administration. Using that term is often misleading, though, as some people misinterpret who 
can qualify as ñfederally connectedò if they believe that only military families qualify. 
 
How much money does the district receive by parents completing the forms? 
 
The funding is weighted and the amount depends on whether the parent is active duty or reserves or 
whether they are civilians (i.e. contract employees, civil service, or civilians) employed on federal property. 
If you take the total dollars received and divide that by the number of students who were reported as 
ñfederally connected , you receive an overall average per pupil Impact Aid revenue.  
 
What does the money go towards? 
 
Once the money is received by the district, the funds are deposited into the general fund. The general 
fund covers all operating costs such as classroom supplies, salaries and benefits, utilities, curriculum and 
technology. 
 








